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NOTICE 

General Manager 

Mr. Vasco da Costa, the Club General Manager for the 

past twelve years will be leaving us in early February as 

he has decided to retire. We thank him for his service to 

the Club and wish him and his wife good health and all 

the best in their future endeavors.  

Mr. Leonard J. Rozario, formerly Hon. Secretary of the 

Club was the most suitable candidate to fill the post and 

hence Leonard will commence duty today as General 

Manager (Designate) until Vasco’s departure on 5
th

 

February, on which date he will assume the position of 

General Manager.  We wish Leonard every success in 

the job. 

 

Tony Abraham 

President 
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